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February 28, 2023 

Mr. Mike Elabarger 
Senior Planner 
Town of Rolesville 
P.O. Box 250 
502 Southtown Circle 
Rolesville, NC 27571 
 
RE:   CD 22-06 – Wallbrook Off-Site Sewer  

3rd Submittal Review with 2nd Review Cycle Comments Addressed 
HIGHFILL Project No.:  CSE2201 

Dear Mr. Elabarger: 

We are in receipt of the 2nd Submittal Review Cycle comments dated 2/1/2023. The following are the 
comment responses: 

Town of Rolesville Planning Department – Mike Elabarger: 

• Revision date is included on the revision block. This comment response letter is provided. 

Wake County Watershed Management – Janet Boyer: 

• Comments received from Janet Boyer on 2/7/2023. Comments are being responded to separately 
of this review cycle. 

City of Raleigh Public Utilities – Tim Beasley:  

• City of Raleigh Public Sewer Permit Application was sent to Tim Beasley. A Permit Number has 
been added to the construction drawings. 

• We will submit for signatures when the Wake County Erosion Control Permit is approved. 

• On Sheet C-1.0, at ~STA 17+05, we added a 10 LF steel encasement pipe over the concrete cradle 
for protection of the sewer line. 

Engineering (B&M) – Brian Laux/Jacque Thompson:  

• No comments received. 

Wake County Fire / EMS – Brittany Hocutt: 

• No comments received. 
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Parks & Recreation – JG Ferguson and Eddie Henderson: 

• Carlton Pointe HOA has been informed of the project. 

Sincerely, 

HIGHFILL INFRASTRUCTURE ENGINEERING, P.C. 

 

Brian J.P. Oschwald, PE 
Senior Project Manager 

 


